10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Direct Communications Unit 28 January 2004

Mr John Allman

Christians Against Mental Slavery
98 High Street

Knaresborough

North Yorkshire

HG5 OHN

Dear Mr Allman

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your recent letter.

Mr Blair receives many thousands of letters each week. He would like to reply to all letters
personally, however, as [ am sure you will appreciate his many other duties makes this
impossible.

Mr Blair appreciates the time that people take to write to him, but, he must delegate to his
staff and Government Departments the responsibility for dealing with many of them. It was

for this reason that your letter was forwarded to the Department concerned.

As your letter was referred to the Home Office T have passed this further letter to them and
asked them to ensure a reply is sent to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

JACQUELINE BLAIR



